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[ POEA MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 47, S. 1995,
July 27, 1995 ]

REQUIREMENT OF NBI/POLICE CLEARANCE IN THE POEA
PROCESSING OF SOUTH KOREA BOUND WORKER-TRAINEES

There have been reports that Filipino worker-trainees in South Korea have been
involved in the criminal and other illegal activities.

In order to assure that worker trainees being deployed to said country are without
criminal records, the submission of NBI/Police Clearance for worker-trainees for
South Korea shall be required for contract processing effective 15 August 1995.

For strict compliance.

Adopted: 27 July 1995

(SGD.) FELICISIMO O. JOSON, JR.

Administrator
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